
 

 

 

Dear Parents 

We are enjoying our topic on ‘Space’ and today we found an alien called Little 

Purple who had accidentally got left behind by Q Pootle 5. 

On Friday we will having an ’Alien’ party to say goodbye to Little Purple as we 

send him off to space in our carefully constructed junk model 

rockets. We would be grateful if you could provide some party 

snacks for this event.  We are not too sure what aliens eat! (star 

sandwiches, glittery cup cakes, hula hoops, rock cakes, alien 

gingerbread men) anything you can think of really! 

Just a reminder that our Year R open afternoon for parents is on Thursday 

1st March at 3pm - all welcome (grandparents, childminders….) 

Thank you so much for all your help and support. 

Kind Regards 

The Year R Team and Little Purple 


